Dette 5 000 Ans D Histoire
Right here, we have countless book dette 5 000 ans d histoire and collections
to check out. We additionally meet the expense of variant types and also type
of the books to browse. The up to standard book, fiction, history, novel,
scientific research, as with ease as various supplementary sorts of books are
readily understandable here.
As this dette 5 000 ans d histoire, it ends taking place visceral one of the
favored book dette 5 000 ans d histoire collections that we have. This is why
you remain in the best website to look the incredible book to have.

Billionaires in World Politics Peter Hägel 2020-12-07 Billionaires in World
Politics shows how the privatization of politics assumes a new dimension when
billionaires wield power in world politics, which requires a re-thinking of
individual agency in International Relations. Structural changes
(globalization, neoliberalism, competition states, and global governance) have
generated new opportunities for individuals to become extremely rich and to
engage in politics across borders. The political agency of billionaires is
being conceptualized in terms of capacities, goals, and power, which is
contingent upon the specific political field a billionaire is trying to enter.
Six case studies explore the power of billionaires in their pursuit of
security, wealth, and esteem. The chapter on security analyzes Raj Rajaratnam's
relationship to the Tamil cause in Sri Lanka, and Sheldon Adelson's
transnational electioneering in the Israel-Palestine conflict. Regarding the
economy, the book studies how the Koch brothers' political protection of fossil
fuels is affecting climate change mitigation, and how Rupert Murdoch's opinionshaping is valorizing conservatism across borders. The chapter on social
entrepreneurship and esteem examines the role of Bill Gates in the governance
of global health and George Soros's attempts to build open societies as a
'stateless statesman'. An analytical conclusion evaluates the prior findings in
order to address three major questions: Is it more appropriate to see
billionaires as 'super-actors', or as a global 'super-class'? What is the
relative power of billionaires within the international system? What does the
power of billionaires mean for the liberal norms of legitimate political order?
Comme si nous étions déjà libres David Graeber 2014-04-03T00:00:00-04:00 La
servilité des élites politiques actuelles en font les laquais des plus riches
et des plus puissants, de sorte que les mécanismes de nos systèmes dits
démocratiques ne réussissent pas à résoudre ni même à endiguer les crises dans
lesquelles nous enfonce le capitalisme. Comment, alors, adviendra le
changement? Dans cet essai, David Graeber guide le lecteur dans les rouages de
la véritable démocratie pour déconstruire les idées reçues et réorienter de
manière audacieuse notre compréhension de l’histoire politique. Chemin faisant,
il cite des exemples qui pourraient servir de modèles pour une transformation
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du monde et qui ont d’ailleurs inspiré le mouvement des Indignados et Occupy
Wall Street. Devant la concentration de la richesse et du pouvoir dans tous les
pays occidentaux, et plus particulièrement aux États-Unis, Graeber soutient que
seule une conception radicale de la démocratie – basée sur des principes
d’égalité, de participation citoyenne massive et de recherche du consensus –
peut nous permettre de jeter les bases de la société juste et équitable que
nous souhaitons. Il s’agirait, pour y arriver, de faire comme si nous étions
déjà libres.
Lost People David Graeber 2007 An epic account of the power of memory in
Madagascar
The Imperial Ottoman Bank André Autheman 2002
What is Money? Alfred Mitchell-Innes 1913 "[What is Money? and The Credit
Theory of Money is] the best pair of articles on the nature of money written in
the twentieth century." -L. Randall Wray, professor of Economics, Bard College
(2004) What is Money? (1913) is one of two important articles written by
British economist Alfred Mitchell-Innes about money and credit. This
publication includes a positive review by John Maynard Keynes. Together with
Mitchell-Innes' other article, The Credit Theory of Money (also available from
Cosimo Classics), it influenced Modern Monetary Theory, which states that
governments can print as much money as they need without having to borrow or
tax to finance spending. What is Money? is essential reading for students of
monetary theories and economic history.
Les Pirates des Lumières ou la véritable histoire de Libertalia David GRAEBER
2019-12-01T00:00:00+01:00 David Graeber séjourna à Madagascar de 1989 à 1991 et
y découvrit l’existence d’un groupe ethnique formé des descendants des pirates
qui s’y étaient installées au début du XVIIIe siècle. Il a rédigé sur le sujet
un essai, où il entreprend, entre autres, de faire la lumière sur l’utopie
pirate connue sous le nom de « Libertalia ». Décryptant les légendes pirates et
analysant la documentation disponible, l’auteur explore l’impact qu’eurent les
flibustiers et leurs descendants sur l’histoire malgache au siècle des Lumières
– mais aussi l’influence qu’eurent les récits de pirates et leurs pratiques
proto-démocratiques sur les penseurs de l’époque. Il en résulte un récit
passionnant, doublé d’une réflexion lumineuse sur la nature et les origines de
l’idéologie marchande. L'anthropologue américain David Graeber, né en 1961,
évincé de l'université Yale, figure de proue du mouvement Occupy Wall Street,
est considéré par le New York Times comme "l'un des intellectuels les plus
influents du monde anglo-saxon". Il est l'auteur de Bullshit Jobs (LLL); Dette,
5000 ans d'histoire (LLL), Bureaucratie (LLL), Comme si nous étions déjà libres
(Lux).
Institutionality Yannik Porsché 2022-06-02 This edited book brings together
humanities and social sciences scholars from the various disciplines at the
nexus of discourse studies and ethnography to reflect on questions of
institutional practices and their political concerns. Institutional order plays
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an important role in structuring power relations in society. Yet, contrary to
common understandings of structure, institutional orders are far from fixed or
stable. They constantly change, and they are resisted and reimagined by social
actors. The 20 studies collected in this edited volume develop the notion of
institutionality as an overarching perspective to explore how institutional
actors and institutional practices order and reorder power in societies across
the globe. Thereby the chapters pay special attention to the fluidity,
volatility, fragility, and ambiguity of order, and consequently to its claims
to authority. Employing a broad range of discourse analytic and ethnographic
methodologies, the studies show how institutions are discursively and
materially constructed, defined, represented and how they are made relevant and
become powerful – or how they are resisted, transformed or lose significance –
in interaction. Readers will obtain nuanced insights into ways in which
differently positioned social actors engage in struggles about how institutions
can be imagined and enacted across several domains, such as workplace
interactions, architecture, mass-media representations or organisational
publicity. This book will be of interest to readers in Applied Linguistics,
Discourse and Society, Critical Discourse Analysis, Political Theory and
Communication Studies.
Finance Reconsidered Bernard Paranque 2016-09-06 This volume argues the need
for a radical break with the methodological individualism that dominates
economics, management and finance, asking 'How should we (re)define the concept
of value?' and serving as a stepping stone for the rethinking of academic
finance.
Debt, Updated and Expanded David Graeber 2014-12-09 Now in paperback, the
updated and expanded edition: David Graeber’s “fresh . . . fascinating . . .
thought-provoking . . . and exceedingly timely” (Financial Times) history of
debt Here anthropologist David Graeber presents a stunning reversal of
conventional wisdom: he shows that before there was money, there was debt. For
more than 5,000 years, since the beginnings of the first agrarian empires,
humans have used elaborate credit systems to buy and sell goods—that is, long
before the invention of coins or cash. It is in this era, Graeber argues, that
we also first encounter a society divided into debtors and creditors. Graeber
shows that arguments about debt and debt forgiveness have been at the center of
political debates from Italy to China, as well as sparking innumerable
insurrections. He also brilliantly demonstrates that the language of the
ancient works of law and religion (words like “guilt,” “sin,” and “redemption”)
derive in large part from ancient debates about debt, and shape even our most
basic ideas of right and wrong. We are still fighting these battles today
without knowing it.
Ueber die kriegsmittel der europäischen Völker 1831
Figuring Out the Past Peter Turchin 2020-11-17 What was history's biggest
empire? Or the tallest building of the ancient world? What was the plumbing
like in medieval Byzantium? The average wage in the Mughal Empire? Where did
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scientific writing first emerge? What was the bloodiest ever ritual human
sacrifice? We are used to thinking about history in terms of stories. Yet we
understand our own world through data: cast arrays of statistics that reveal
the workings of our societies. In Figuring Out the Past, radical historians
Peter Turchin and Dan Hoyer dive into the numbers that reveal the true shape of
the past, drawing on their own Seshat project, a staggeringly ambitious attempt
to log every data point that can be gathered for every society that has ever
existed. This book does more than tell the story of humanity: it shows you the
big picture, by the numbers.
Principles Ray Dalio 2018-08-07 #1 New York Times Bestseller “Significant...The
book is both instructive and surprisingly moving.” —The New York Times Ray
Dalio, one of the world’s most successful investors and entrepreneurs, shares
the unconventional principles that he’s developed, refined, and used over the
past forty years to create unique results in both life and business—and which
any person or organization can adopt to help achieve their goals. In 1975, Ray
Dalio founded an investment firm, Bridgewater Associates, out of his twobedroom apartment in New York City. Forty years later, Bridgewater has made
more money for its clients than any other hedge fund in history and grown into
the fifth most important private company in the United States, according to
Fortune magazine. Dalio himself has been named to Time magazine’s list of the
100 most influential people in the world. Along the way, Dalio discovered a set
of unique principles that have led to Bridgewater’s exceptionally effective
culture, which he describes as “an idea meritocracy that strives to achieve
meaningful work and meaningful relationships through radical transparency.” It
is these principles, and not anything special about Dalio—who grew up an
ordinary kid in a middle-class Long Island neighborhood—that he believes are
the reason behind his success. In Principles, Dalio shares what he’s learned
over the course of his remarkable career. He argues that life, management,
economics, and investing can all be systemized into rules and understood like
machines. The book’s hundreds of practical lessons, which are built around his
cornerstones of “radical truth” and “radical transparency,” include Dalio
laying out the most effective ways for individuals and organizations to make
decisions, approach challenges, and build strong teams. He also describes the
innovative tools the firm uses to bring an idea meritocracy to life, such as
creating “baseball cards” for all employees that distill their strengths and
weaknesses, and employing computerized decision-making systems to make
believability-weighted decisions. While the book brims with novel ideas for
organizations and institutions, Principles also offers a clear, straightforward
approach to decision-making that Dalio believes anyone can apply, no matter
what they’re seeking to achieve. Here, from a man who has been called both “the
Steve Jobs of investing” and “the philosopher king of the financial universe”
(CIO magazine), is a rare opportunity to gain proven advice unlike anything
you’ll find in the conventional business press.
L'économie du réel David Cayla 2018-06-12 Cet ouvrage remet l’économie au cœur
des sciences sociales et questionne certains « automatismes de pensée » que les
économistes affectionnent. Les recommandations qu'ils en tirent ont tendance à
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justifier des politiques dont les effets sociaux ne sont pas neutres,
privilégiant des intérêts minoritaires au lieu de construire une société
économique où la richesse créée par la majorité profite au plus grand nombre.
Bureaucratie David Graeber 2015-10-07T00:00:00+02:00 Après le succès de Dette :
5000 ans d’histoire – vendu à près de 20 000 exemplaires – David Graeber
revient avec un texte passionnant sur l’invasion de la bureaucratie dans notre
quotidien.
An Anthropological Economy of Debt Bernard Hours 2015-04-10 Debt is often
thought of as a mere economic variable governed by a simplistic mechanical
logic, ignoring its other facets. Whose debt, and debt of what exactly? This
volume analyzes debt as a political and social construct, with a multiplicity
of purposes and agents. All of these are vectors of meanings that are highly
diverse, and of subtle distinctions; they show that debt is a transverse
phenomenon, cutting across spaces that are not merely economic but also
domestic, social and political. Each contributor takes a fresh view of the
subject, dealing with debt at a different time, in a different society, on a
different scale of observation. By adopting a determinedly interdisciplinary
approach, the authors reveal in the phenomenon of debt a diversity of social
and gendered determinants that amount in some cases to domination, allegiance
or slavery, and in others to solidarity and emancipation. Debt is at one and
the same time shared, imposed, political and gendered.
The Debt System Éric Toussaint 2019-04-23 “A compelling explanation of the
deep-seated mechanisms at work in the international credit system” from the
coauthor of Debt, the IMF, and the World Bank (Counterfire). For as long as
there have been rich nations and poor nations, debt has been a powerful force
for maintaining the unequal relations between them. Treated as sacrosanct,
immutable, and eternally binding, it has become the yoke of choice for imperial
powers in the post-colonial world to enforce their subservience over the global
south. In this ground-breaking history, renowned economist Éric Toussaint
argues for a radical reversal of this balance of accounts through the
repudiation of sovereign debt. “Since 2008 CADTM has campaigned for ‘a new
doctrine of illegitimate, illegal, odious, and unsustainable debt’
cancellation. This doctrine includes considerations of whether the debtor state
is democratic, whether it respects human rights, whether the debt is incurred
within the framework of ‘structural adjustments’ (enforced austerity), and
includes all debts incurred to pay back previous odious debts. On grounds of
global social justice, The Debt System makes a strong case for this new
doctrine.” —Against the Current “This work has much to commend it; it provides
detailed analyses of the impact of indebtedness in several nations . . . The
author shows that, contrary to orthodox arguments, debt repudiation can be both
justified and successfully carried out. I recommend the book wholeheartedly.”
—Counterfire
The Democracy Project David Graeber 2013 Explores the idea of democracy, its
current state of crisis, and its potential as a tool for change, sharing
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historical perspectives on the effectiveness of democratic uprisings in various
times and cultures.
Economic Fallacies Frederic Bastiat 2001-08-16 This book, written by the
celebrated nineteenth century French economist propagating free trade, reads as
it was written yesterday.
Money Monnaie Monnaies Simone Wapler 2021-03-17 La monnaie est au cœur de tous
nos échanges mais aujourd’hui qui sait encore ce qu’elle est vraiment ? Des
métaux précieux ? Du crédit et donc de la dette ? Une simple convention sociale
ou une réalité tangible reliée à la réalité économique ? « Le bitcoin n’est pas
une monnaie » proclament les banquiers centraux. Les mêmes créent des milliers
de milliards de leurs devises, prétendument pour lutter contre les effets des
crises économiques, financières, sanitaires, ou même, plus récemment, du
changement climatique. Au commencement des échanges de l’humanité était la
dette. Les crises de surendettement furent fréquentes et nos ancêtres
constatèrent qu’il était indispensable à la paix sociale de limiter l’expansion
du crédit. Puis l’or et l’argent se généralisèrent comme marchandises
monétaires, indépendantes de toute autorité. Dès lors, les pouvoirs politiques
n’eurent de cesse de reprendre la main sur la monnaie pour en contrôler la
qualité et la quantité. De nos jours, la monnaie officielle est redevenue un
système de crédit-dette comme à l’ère sumérienne. Ce système, qui ne se
reconnaît plus de limite, semble échapper à ses maîtres. L’apparition des taux
d’intérêt négatifs est une anomalie jamais rencontrée par le passé. De simples
mortels peuvent-ils nier la valeur du temps que matérialisent les intérêts ?
Parcourant 5 000 ans d’expérimentations monétaires, ce livre s’efforce
d’alimenter la réflexion de ceux qui voudraient se prémunir des conséquences
d’une crise monétaire généralisée. Car jamais dans l’Histoire on n’a vu une
génération payer les dettes contractées par la précédente.
The Science of Middle-earth Roland Lehoucq 2021-04-06 The surprising and
illuminating look at how Tolkien's love of science and natural history shaped
the creation of his Middle Earth, from its flora and fauna to its landscapes.
The world J.R.R. Tolkien created is one of the most beloved in all of
literature, and continues to capture hearts and imaginations around the world.
From Oxford to ComiCon, the Middle Earth is analyzed and interpreted through a
multitude of perspectives. But one essential facet of Tolkien and his Middle
Earth has been overlooked: science. This great writer, creator of worlds and
unforgettable character, and inventor of language was also a scientific
autodidact, with an innate interest and grasp of botany, paleontologist and
geologist, with additional passions for archeology and chemistry. Tolkien was
an acute observer of flora and fauna and mined the minds of his scientific
friends about ocean currents and volcanoes. It is these layers science that
give his imaginary universe—and the creatures and characters that inhabit
it—such concreteness. Within this gorgeously illustrated edition, a range of
scientists—from astrophysicists to physicians, botanists to
volcanologists—explore Tolkien’s novels, poems, and letters to reveal their
fascinating scientific roots. A rewarding combination of literary exploration
dette-5-000-ans-d-histoire

6/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 27, 2022 by guest

and scientific discovery, The Science of Middle Earth reveals the hidden
meaning of the Ring’s corruption, why Hobbits have big feet, the origins of the
Dwarves, the animals which inspired the dragons, and even whether or not an Ent
is possible. Enhanced by superb original drawings, this transportive work will
delight both Tolkien fans and science lovers and inspire us to view both Middle
Earth—and our own world—with fresh eyes.
Grit Angela Duckworth 2016-05-03 In this instant New York Times bestseller,
Angela Duckworth shows anyone striving to succeed that the secret to
outstanding achievement is not talent, but a special blend of passion and
persistence she calls “grit.” “Inspiration for non-geniuses everywhere”
(People). The daughter of a scientist who frequently noted her lack of
“genius,” Angela Duckworth is now a celebrated researcher and professor. It was
her early eye-opening stints in teaching, business consulting, and neuroscience
that led to her hypothesis about what really drives success: not genius, but a
unique combination of passion and long-term perseverance. In Grit, she takes us
into the field to visit cadets struggling through their first days at West
Point, teachers working in some of the toughest schools, and young finalists in
the National Spelling Bee. She also mines fascinating insights from history and
shows what can be gleaned from modern experiments in peak performance. Finally,
she shares what she’s learned from interviewing dozens of high achievers—from
JP Morgan CEO Jamie Dimon to New Yorker cartoon editor Bob Mankoff to Seattle
Seahawks Coach Pete Carroll. “Duckworth’s ideas about the cultivation of
tenacity have clearly changed some lives for the better” (The New York Times
Book Review). Among Grit’s most valuable insights: any effort you make
ultimately counts twice toward your goal; grit can be learned, regardless of IQ
or circumstances; when it comes to child-rearing, neither a warm embrace nor
high standards will work by themselves; how to trigger lifelong interest; the
magic of the Hard Thing Rule; and so much more. Winningly personal, insightful,
and even life-changing, Grit is a book about what goes through your head when
you fall down, and how that—not talent or luck—makes all the difference. This
is “a fascinating tour of the psychological research on success” (The Wall
Street Journal).
Pour une anthropologie anarchiste David Graeber 2018-01-25T00:00:00-05:00
L’anarchisme, en tant que philosophie politique, est en plein essor. De
fondement de l’organisation dans le mouvement altermondialiste qu’ils étaient,
les principes anarchistes traditionnels — autonomie, association volontaire,
autogestion, entraide, démocratie directe — en sont venus à jouer ce rôle dans
des mouvements radicaux de toutes sortes dans le monde entier. Et pourtant,
cela n’a eu presque aucun écho dans le milieu universitaire. Les anarchistes
interrogent souvent les anthropologues sur leurs idées quant aux diverses
façons d’organiser la société sur des bases plus égalitaires, moins aliénantes.
Les anthropologues, terrifiés à l’idée de se voir accusés de romantisme, n’ont
pour seule réponse que leur silence. Et s’il en était autrement ?
Fragments of an Anarchist Anthropology David Graeber 2004 In this work, David
Graeber explores the implications of linking anthropology to anarchism.
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La tragédie planétaire Paul Leplat 2017-01-19 Avant nous, le XXe siècle : les
atrocités des guerres mondiales et les génocides. Et devant nous ? Paul Leplat
est un ancien Résistant et combattant volontaire de la Seconde Guerre mondiale.
Il porte sur le monde un regard pénétrant et sage. Aujourd'hui, il nous
apporte, entre autres, ce message : Les garants de la paix et du progrès sont
l'équité et la liberté (à condition d'en faire bon usage). Or, voici de retour
le sinistre cortège de la spéculation outrancière : crises, chômage, précarité,
misère. Et voilà en chemin le bouleversement le plus extraordinaire depuis
l'aube des temps. Des hommes détiennent les armes de l'Apocalypse. Ainsi, le
moment est venu où chacun doit s'appliquer à comprendre les mécanismes qui
expliquent le passé, dominent le présent et déterminent l'avenir. Afin que
l'humain sorte victorieux de la tragédie planétaire. Un ouvrage interpellant
sur l'avenir de l'humanité. A ne pas manquer ! EXTRAIT Devant la montée des
périls l’un des dangers majeurs réside dans la conviction très répandue de tout
savoir sans avoir étudié les faits. En effet, seule la vérité peut conduire aux
solutions authentiques et tous les bullentins de vote ont une valeur égale.
C’est dire l’urgence qu’il y a de s’efforcer de contribuer à ce que chacune et
chacun puisse assumer avec bonheur leur dignité de personnes solidaires de
l’humanité entière en participant judicieusement aux destinées de leur pays et
du monde...
Bureaucratie David Graeber 2015-10-07 "Toute réforme pour réduire l'ingérence
de l'Etat aura pour effet ultime d'accroître le nombre de réglementations et le
volume total de paperasse". Après le succès de Dette : 5000 ans d'histoire,
David Graeber revient avec un texte passionnant et à rebours des idées reçues
sur l'emprise de la bureaucratie dans nos sociétés contemporaines. Comment en
sommes-nous arrivés, dans une société dite libérale, à passer une grande partie
de notre temps à remplir de plus en plus de formulaires ? Et à quel point nos
vies sont-elles gâchées par toute cette paperasserie sans fin ? Pour répondre à
ces questions, l'auteur s'intéresse à l'histoire de notre rapport singulier à
la bureaucratie et révèle comment elle façonne nos vies à tel point que nous
n'en avons même plus conscience. L'inanité de cette paperasse est-elle
symptomatique de la violence étatique ? Ou ne serait-elle pas plutôt un
instrument du capitalisme, financier notamment, qui exercerait son contrôle à
travers elle pour asseoir son pouvoir. Sur la technologie, Graeber développe
également l'idée que le capitalisme néolibéral a freiné délibérément la
technologie, et l'a détournée de ce qu'il appelle les "technologies poétiques"
(créatrices) au profit des "technologies bureaucratiques" (de surveillance, de
discipline, du travail et de tâches administratives) : les impératifs
administratifs sont donc devenus non les moyens, mais la fin du développement
technologique. Un livre essentiel pour comprendre notre temps. Bureaucratie
sera à n'en pas douter au coeur du débat sur les institutions qui régissent nos
vies et du monde meilleur et plus libre que nous devrions peut-être commencer à
imaginer.
Bullshit Jobs David Graeber 2019-05-07 From bestselling writer David Graeber—“a
master of opening up thought and stimulating debate” (Slate)—a powerful
argument against the rise of meaningless, unfulfilling jobs…and their
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consequences. Does your job make a meaningful contribution to the world? In the
spring of 2013, David Graeber asked this question in a playful, provocative
essay titled “On the Phenomenon of Bullshit Jobs.” It went viral. After one
million online views in seventeen different languages, people all over the
world are still debating the answer. There are hordes of people—HR consultants,
communication coordinators, telemarketing researchers, corporate lawyers—whose
jobs are useless, and, tragically, they know it. These people are caught in
bullshit jobs. Graeber explores one of society’s most vexing and deeply felt
concerns, indicting among other villains a particular strain of finance
capitalism that betrays ideals shared by thinkers ranging from Keynes to
Lincoln. “Clever and charismatic” (The New Yorker), Bullshit Jobs gives
individuals, corporations, and societies permission to undergo a shift in
values, placing creative and caring work at the center of our culture. This
book is for everyone who wants to turn their vocation back into an avocation
and “a thought-provoking examination of our working lives” (Financial Times).
Possibilities David Graeber 2007 An anthropologist investigates the revolution
of everyday life.
Fictitious Capital Cédric Durand 2017-06-06 How finance is a mechanism of
social and political domination The 2007–08 credit crisis and the long
recession that followed brutally exposed the economic and social costs of
financialization. Understanding what lay behind these events, the rise of
“fictitious capital” and its opaque logic, is crucial to grasping the social
and political conditions under which we live. Yet, for most people, the
operations of the financial system remain shrouded in mystery. In this lucid
and compelling book, economist Cédric Durand offers a concise and critical
introduction to the world of finance, unveiling the truth behind the credit
crunch. Fictitious Capital moves beyond moralizing tales about greedy bankers,
short-sighted experts and compromised regulators to look at the big picture.
Using comparative data covering the last four decades, Durand examines the
relationship between trends such as the rise in private and public debt and the
proliferation of financial products; norms such as our habitual assumptions
about the production of value and financial stability; and the relationship of
all this to political power. Fictitious Capital offers a stark warning about
the direction that the international economy is taking. Durand argues that the
accelerated expansion of financial operations is a sign of the declining power
of the economies of the Global North. The City, Wall Street and other centres
of the power of money, he suggests, may already be caked with the frosts of
winter.
The Dawn of Everything David Graeber 2021-11-09 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER A dramatically new understanding of human history, challenging our
most fundamental assumptions about social evolution—from the development of
agriculture and cities to the origins of the state, democracy, and
inequality—and revealing new possibilities for human emancipation. For
generations, our remote ancestors have been cast as primitive and
childlike—either free and equal innocents, or thuggish and warlike.
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Civilization, we are told, could be achieved only by sacrificing those original
freedoms or, alternatively, by taming our baser instincts. David Graeber and
David Wengrow show how such theories first emerged in the eighteenth century as
a conservative reaction to powerful critiques of European society posed by
Indigenous observers and intellectuals. Revisiting this encounter has startling
implications for how we make sense of human history today, including the
origins of farming, property, cities, democracy, slavery, and civilization
itself. Drawing on pathbreaking research in archaeology and anthropology, the
authors show how history becomes a far more interesting place once we learn to
throw off our conceptual shackles and perceive what’s really there. If humans
did not spend 95 percent of their evolutionary past in tiny bands of huntergatherers, what were they doing all that time? If agriculture, and cities, did
not mean a plunge into hierarchy and domination, then what kinds of social and
economic organization did they lead to? The answers are often unexpected, and
suggest that the course of human history may be less set in stone, and more
full of playful, hopeful possibilities, than we tend to assume. The Dawn of
Everything fundamentally transforms our understanding of the human past and
offers a path toward imagining new forms of freedom, new ways of organizing
society. This is a monumental book of formidable intellectual range, animated
by curiosity, moral vision, and a faith in the power of direct action. Includes
Black-and-White Illustrations
Debunking Economics Professor Steve Keen 2011-09-22 Debunking Economics exposes
what many non-economists may have suspected and a minority of economists have
long known: that economic theory is not only unpalatable, but also plain wrong.
When the original Debunking was published back in 2001, the market economy
seemed invincible, and conventional 'neoclassical' economic theory basked in
the limelight. Steve Keen argued that economists deserved none of the credit
for the economy's performance, and that 'the false confidence it has engendered
in the stability of the market economy has encouraged policy-makers to
dismantle some of the institutions which initially evolved to try to keep its
instability within limits'. That instability exploded with the devastating
financial crisis of 2007, and now haunts the global economy with the prospect
of another Depression. In this radically updated and greatly expanded new
edition, Keen builds on his scathing critique of conventional economic theory
whilst explaining what mainstream economists cannot: why the crisis occurred,
why it is proving to be intractable, and what needs to be done to end it.
Essential for anyone who has ever doubted the advice or reasoning of
economists, Debunking Economics provides a signpost to a better future.
Against the Grain James C. Scott 2017 An account of all the new and surprising
evidence now available for the beginnings of the earliest civilizations that
contradict the standard narrative. Why did humans abandon hunting and gathering
for sedentary communities dependent on livestock and cereal grains, and
governed by precursors of today's states? Most people believe that plant and
animal domestication allowed humans, finally, to settle down and form
agricultural villages, towns, and states, which made possible civilization,
law, public order, and a presumably secure way of living. But archaeological
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and historical evidence challenges this narrative. The first agrarian states,
says James C. Scott, were born of accumulations of domestications: first fire,
then plants, livestock, subjects of the state, captives, and finally women in
the patriarchal family-all of which can be viewed as a way of gaining control
over reproduction. Scott explores why we avoided sedentism and plow
agriculture, the advantages of mobile subsistence, the unforeseeable disease
epidemics arising from crowding plants, animals, and grain, and why all early
states are based on millets and cereal grains and unfree labor. He also
discusses the "barbarians" who long evaded state control, as a way of
understanding continuing tension between states and nonsubject peoples.
Productive Economy, Contributory Economy Genevieve Bouche 2022-07-20 The
increasing urgency of environmental issues necessitates the rethinking of our
societal model. This book explores this assertion by going back in time and
pinpointing the turning points in the evolution of European society that we are
currently experiencing. Productive Economy, Contributory Economy presents an
analysis of the factors affecting the evolution of our societal model, emerging
from sedentarism, which culminated in the industrial age. To further this
evolution, we must allow the common good to prosper: family, knowledge,
innovation, democracy and spirituality. This book presents a dual contributory
and productive economy to be put into place, as well as the synergy that can be
established between these two spaces of human contribution. It also studies the
instruments of governance that we will need, such as smart money, as well as
the conditions of their success.
Barter, Exchange and Value University Lecturer in Social Anthropology and
Fellow Caroline Humphrey 1992-06-11 This novel treatment of barter represents a
topical addition to the literature on economic anthropology.
Belgium and the Congo, 1885-1980 Guy Vanthemsche 2012-04-30 This book explains
how and why Belgium, a small but influential European country, was changed
through its colonial activities in the Congo, from the first expeditions in
1880 to the Mobutu regime in the 1980s. Belgian politics, diplomacy, economic
activity and culture were influenced by the imperial experience. Belgium and
the Congo, 1885-1980 yields a better understanding of the Congo's past and
present.
Dette David Graeber 2013-09-25 Le best-seller mondial, succès de librairie en
France – plus de 20 000 exemplaires – est considéré comme « Le best-seller
économique de l'année » par Le Monde.
The Utopia of Rules David Graeber 2015-02-24 From the author of the
international bestseller Debt: The First 5,000 Years comes a revelatory account
of the way bureaucracy rules our lives Where does the desire for endless rules,
regulations, and bureaucracy come from? How did we come to spend so much of our
time filling out forms? And is it really a cipher for state violence? To answer
these questions, the anthropologist David Graeber—one of our most important and
provocative thinkers—traces the peculiar and unexpected ways we relate to
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bureaucracy today, and reveals how it shapes our lives in ways we may not even
notice…though he also suggests that there may be something perversely
appealing—even romantic—about bureaucracy. Leaping from the ascendance of
right-wing economics to the hidden meanings behind Sherlock Holmes and Batman,
The Utopia of Rules is at once a powerful work of social theory in the
tradition of Foucault and Marx, and an entertaining reckoning with popular
culture that calls to mind Slavoj Zizek at his most accessible. An essential
book for our times, The Utopia of Rules is sure to start a million
conversations about the institutions that rule over us—and the better, freer
world we should, perhaps, begin to imagine for ourselves.
Magnificent Desolation Buzz Aldrin 2009-08-17 Forty years ago, Buzz Aldrin
became the second human - minutes after Neil Armstrong - to set foot on a
celestial body other than the Earth. The event remains one of mankind's
greatest achievements and was witnessed by the largest worldwide television
audience in history. In the years since, millions more have had their earthcentric perspective changed forever by gazing at the iconic photograph of
Aldrin standing on the surface of the Moon with the blackness of space behind
him. He described what he saw as 'magnificent desolation'. The flight of Apollo
11 made Aldrin one of the most famous people on the planet, yet few people know
the rest of the story. In Magnificent Desolation, Aldrin not only gives us a
harrowing first-person account of the lunar landing that came within seconds of
failure, as well as the ultimate insider's view of life as one of the
superstars of America's space program, he also opens up with remarkable candor
about his more personal trials - and eventual triumphs - back on Earth. From
the glory of being part of the mission that fulfilled President Kennedy's
challenge to reach the Moon before the decade was out, Aldrin returned home to
an Air Force career stripped of purpose or direction, other than as a public
relations tool that NASA put to relentless use in a seemingly nonstop world
tour. The twin demons of depression and alcoholism emerged - the first of which
Aldrin confronted early and publicly and the second of which he met with denial
until it nearly killed him. As an adventure story, a searing memoir of selfdestruction and self-renewal, and as a visionary rallying cry to once again set
our course for Mars and beyond, Magnificent Desolation is the thoroughly human
story of a genuine hero.
Oligarchy Jeffrey A. Winters 2011-04-18 For centuries, oligarchs were viewed as
empowered by wealth, an idea muddled by elite theory early in the twentieth
century. The common thread for oligarchs across history is that wealth defines
them, empowers them and inherently exposes them to threats. The existential
motive of all oligarchs is wealth defense. How they respond varies with the
threats they confront, including how directly involved they are in supplying
the coercion underlying all property claims and whether they act separately or
collectively. These variations yield four types of oligarchy: warring, ruling,
sultanistic and civil. Moreover, the rule of law problem in many societies is a
matter of taming oligarchs. Cases studied in this book include the United
States, ancient Athens and Rome, Indonesia, the Philippines, Singapore,
medieval Venice and Siena, mafia commissions in the United States and Italy,
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feuding Appalachian families and early chiefs cum oligarchs dating from 2300
BCE.
Small Country Gaël Faye 2018-06-05 Already an international sensation and
prize-winning bestseller in France, an evocative coming-of-age story of a young
boy, a lost childhood and a shattered homeland. SHORTLISTED FOR THE ALBERTINE
PRIZE • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY ESQUIRE • LONGLISTED FOR THE
ANDREW CARNEGIE MEDAL FOR EXCELLENCE IN FICTION • LONGLISTED FOR THE ASPEN
WORDS LITERARY PRIZE Burundi, 1992. For ten-year-old Gabriel, life in his
comfortable expatriate neighborhood of Bujumbura with his French father,
Rwandan mother and little sister Ana, is something close to paradise. These are
carefree days of laughter and adventure – sneaking Supermatch cigarettes and
gorging on stolen mangoes – as he and his mischievous gang of friends transform
their tiny cul-de-sac into their kingdom. But dark clouds are gathering over
this small country, and soon their peaceful existence will shatter when
Burundi, and neighboring Rwanda, are brutally hit by civil war and genocide. A
novel of extraordinary power and beauty, Small Country describes an end of
innocence as seen through the eyes of a child caught in the maelstrom of
history. Shot through with shadows and light, tragedy and humor, it is a
stirring tribute not only to a dark chapter in Africa’s past, but also to the
bright days that preceded it.
On Kings David Graeber 2016-03-15 In anthropology as much as in popular
imagination, kings are figures of fascination and intrigue, heroes or tyrants
in ways presidents and prime ministers can never be. This collection of essays
by two of the world's most distinguished anthropologists--David Graeber and
Marshall Sahlins--explores what kingship actually is, historically and
anthropologically. As they show, kings are symbols for more than just
sovereignty: indeed, the study of kingship offers a unique window into
fundamental dilemmas concerning the very nature of power, meaning, and the
human condition. Reflecting on issues such as temporality, alterity, piracy,
and utopia--not to mention the divine, the strange, the numinous, and the
bestial--Graeber and Sahlins explore the role of kings as they have existed
around the world, from the BaKongo to the Aztec to the Shilluk to the
eighteenth-century pirate kings of Madagascar and beyond. Richly delivered with
the wit and sharp analysis characteristic of Graeber and Sahlins, this book
opens up new avenues for the anthropological study of this fascinating and
ubiquitous political figure.
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